
 
  

June 30, 2025 
Cool Japan Fund Inc. 

 

Cool Japan Fund has transferred its shares in Dream Vision Co., Ltd. 
 

 
Cool Japan Fund Inc. (CJF) announces that it has transferred all of its shares of Dream Vision 

Co., Ltd. (DVC) to DVC. 

 

CJF invested in DVC, which was established in Myanmar in March 2018, to increase the 

distribution of Japanese content in Myanmar. Following CJF's investment, DVC broadcast a range 

of Japanese dramas, animation and other content and also provided opportunities for Japanese 

companies to advertise and promote their products and services, helping expand demand for 

Japanese products and services in Myanmar. 

 

Based on discussions with other shareholders etc. of DVC regarding the activities and 

contributions to make the people of Myanmar more interested in and friendly towards Japan, to 

strengthen ties between Japan and Myanmar, and to develop demand for Japanese products and 

services, and regarding the changes in the domestic situation in Myanmar since February 2021, 

CJF has transferred all of its shares to DVC. Eventually, on June 24, 2025, the liquidation and 

distribution of the Japan-based holding company, which had received the funds related to the share 

transfer, was completed. 

 
 

Inquiries about this document: 
Cool Japan Fund (PR Representatives: Hashimoto and Iwata)  

Tel: +81(0)3-6406-7500 


